
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC MEETING – BASELINE ASSESSMENT 

Took place on Wed, 09 June 2021, 16:00 at Nur-ul-islam Hall,  
Lenasia and Online via Microsoft Teams 

 

Comments/ Questions/ Suggestions  

to the Baseline Assessment  

may be submitted to:  

Pumza Mvinjelwa at pumzamv@joburg.org.za /  

083 633 2861 

and/ or to  

Nobuntu Ciko Duze at nobuntuc@joburg.org.za /  

071 413 9817 

Last day of submission on 23 June 2021 

 

The presentation can be accessed by clicking here and/ or visit the CoJ Website.   
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